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Relaunch of FHL Newsletter
Fijian Holdings Limited is pleased to advise its shareholders on the re-launching of the &
Standard

Ra Marama Newsletter. tandar

This will be a quarterly publication highlighting the major activities of the group and

showrcasing the products and services available. L
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The core purpose is to keep our shareholders connected and updated on all major S7Routh Sea

Crutises

activities in a timely manner.

Publication will be available on FHL website and can be picked up from any of our
group companies offices across Fiji.
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For further information, please contact Mr. Sitiveni Koya on 3305017 or email
Sitiveni.Koya@fijianholdings.com.f] el
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